
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING 
 

Addendum to  
Feasibility Study for Municipal Water and Wastewater Services 

 
You are invited to review and provide comments on a long-term vision for Puslinch 
Municipal Water and Wastewater Services.  Consideration is now being given to the 
provision of municipal water and wastewater servicing for Industrial and Commercial 
users only, within the Aberfoyle community. A Draft Addendum Document will be made 
available on the Township’s website on May 31, 2019. A Public Open House will be 
held on June 24th, 2019 at the Puslinch Community Centre for all property Owners, 
including residential properties, to review the initial findings of the Study. 
 
Your attendance and comments at this meeting are welcome as it is your opportunity to 
learn more about the Addendum to the Puslinch Feasibility Study for Municipal Water and 
Wastewater Services for Commercial and Industrial users.   
 
Date:   Monday June 24, 2019 
 
Time:   6:30 p.m.   
 
Place:  Puslinch Community Centre, 23 Brock Road South Puslinch 
 
An information package will be provided to those individuals attending the meeting on 
June 24th. If you are unable to attend the session, you may submit comments to the 
Township no later than July 12, 2019. For more information or to submit written 
comments about the Feasibility Study for Municipal Water and Wastewater Services, 
please contact:  
 
Stuart Winchester, P. Eng    Karen Landry  
Project Manager     CAO/Clerk  
CIMA+      Township of Puslinch 
101 Frederick Street, Suite 900   7404 Wellington Road 34 
Kitchener, ON  N2H 6R2    Puslinch, ON  N0B 2J0 
P:  519-772-2299 ext. 6202   Phone: 519-763-1226 ext. 214  
Email:  stuart.winchester@cima.ca  E-mail: admin@puslinch.ca 
 
Dated:  May 30, 2019 
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SCOPED STUDY AREA 
 

 


